From: Martin Senn

To: Housing Element
Subject: 625 Dara Road
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2023 8:22:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I would like to request that 625 Dara Road, Goleta property be approved for the Senior
Housing Overlay as requested by the owner and not be rezoned for RM. The Senior Housing
Overlay is what the property owner wants and this type of housing will have much less impact
on the neighborhood. Seniors will have less cars and less car trips and since they don't have
school age children, Kellogg School will not be impacted like it would if the property is zoned
for 84 regular residential units.

Best regards,

Martin Senn

805-857-6376

634 Arundel Rd, Goleta, CA 93117

My wife and I have lived here since 1998 and our property is in very close proximity to 625
Dara Road.
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